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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

 
July 23, 2025 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 RFP 26-VSW-MOU-002 
 Construction Management and Engineering Support Services 
 RFP Due Date: July 28, 2025 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: We have a question/clarification on the subject RFP please: 
In the Statement of Services, Article B2 Background & Scope of Service, the first paragraph of the 
Scope of Service section at the bottom of the page and continuing to the next page states “…the 
Contractor shall provide these services for the construction of the Mountain Village Manhole 
Replacement Project in accordance with the attached Issued for Construction (IFC) plan set.” We 
did not receive IFC plans in the ZendTo files; are you referring to the design that’s to be produced in 
this scope, so it’s not actually attached to the RFP? If not, may we please have a copy of the 
referenced IFC plans? 
 
Department: The department does not have an IFC plan set. The following is removed from the first 
paragraph of Article B2 Background & Scope of Service “in accordance with the attached Issued for 
Construction (IFC) plan set”. Yes, the selected contractor is responsible for the design in accordance 
with the RFP Scope of Service. 
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April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 


